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Welcome to our online bulletin.   
If you have anything you would like to add 
to this Connection bulletin please  send the 

information to Joanne.   

Families of the  Week 

1. George & Joanne Friesen 

2. Gerco & Jen VanDonkelaar 

       & family 

 
Church of the Week 
 BERGTHALER CHURCH 
Pray that we are a church that prays and 

believes in God that answers prayer.  

 
Galf Family   
Continue to lift up Ingrid and her family 
in prayer.  Funeral service for Jim is  
tonight (Friday) at GALF  for 7pm. 
 
Continue to pray in anticipation of great 
things for our  EQUIP this coming week!  

Lead Elder 
Rick Neufeld 
Office—204-434.6829  
   Cell—204.381.9251 
galf.rickn@gmail.com 
 
Elder 
Lorne Bell 
204-371-9514  
lorne.bell.galf@gmail.com 

Administration 
Joanne Friesen—204.434.6829 
reception.galf@gmail.com 
Mon, Thurs, Fri—8am -12noon 
Tues - 8-4 pm 
 

Website  www.grunthalabundantlife.com 

 Elder 
Mike Fast 
 431-366-6622 
mikefastsa@gmail.com 

 
 

Elder 
Dave Wiebe 
204-371-6573  
herschdave@gmail.com 

REGIONAL EQUIP CANADA 
THIS WEEK!  

Looking forward to what the 
 Lord will do! 

DATE:  May 23-25 
Check  Truth Seekers for the  

weekend schedule.  
REMEMBER TO GET YOUR TICKETS  

online at  FOUR12GLOBAL 

NURSERY is looking for adult &  teenager 
volunteers for Sunday mornings.  If this is 
a way you could help  on occasion, please 

contact   
Sarah Martens (392-4243) 

 

Exciting change happening in  
DISCOVERYLAND!   

We will begin a new sign in system this Sunday!  
Please arrive a few minutes early to give your-

self a bit extra time to get signed in and into the 
service.  With this change we are also changing 
the structure for the morning a bit.    Once you 

have signed your children in they will join you in 
the adult service for worship till approx. 10am .  

When the prompt shows up on the front screen, 
they are dismissed to Discovery land for the  

remainder of the  service. 

Equip lunches…..There will be a Satur-
day and Sunday lunch at the Equip. If 

weather permits we will be outside, so 
please bring lawn chairs.   


